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1. In December we were activated to respond with our Mobile Command Center
for two Fire incidents and one police incident to assist with unified command.

2. We continue to coordinate with the Highway and Sheriffs Office during weather
warnings to determine any assistance they may need but none were needed.

3. We have meeting with public safety departments to gain input and guidance on the
completion of our new County Tactical Interoperable Communication Plan and are in the
process of using the grant funds to hire a contractor to write the plan.

4. We have been meeting with several agencies on conducting a full-scale exercise at
Willard Airport in May.

5. All emergency plans are being looked at and updated in preparation of our Emergency
Operation Plan being up for review by the State in September.

6. I have been invited by CUPHD to attend a CDC conference in Atlanta on how we
worked together as a community to do Hi/Ni vaccinations through out the County.

7. In our 2010 budget we anticipated revenue from our FEMA Emergency Preparedness
Grant to be approximately 32,000 thousand and were informed that the amount will be
39,923 for the year.


